

Mill Lane Batley West Yorkshire WF17 6EG

Phone: 01924 477544 E-mail: office@mill-lane.org.uk Website: www.mill-lane.org.uk

Head Teacher: Miss C Barlow

5th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Last term we ran a very successful course in school called Family Links - I think everyone who attended found it useful and enjoyable.

Kirklees have now offered to run the "Strengthening Families" course for us. The course will be every Wednesday morning, in school from 9.00am until 12.00 noon. If this is something you would be interested in, please ring the school office to let us know.

If we get enough people interested, we will set this course up for Mill Lane parents.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Barlow Head Teacher

Learning through hard work, friendship and fun.







